
PUBLIC NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT  

PROPOSED POTABLE WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM IMPROVMENTS (P-079) 

MARINE CORPS BASE CAMP PENDLETON, CALIFORNIA 

 

The U.S. Marine Corps (USMC) has prepared an Environmental Assessment/Finding of No 

Significant Impact (EA/FONSI) for improvements to the existing potable water distribution 

system that supplies water from the 24 Area to the 20 and 21 Areas at Marine Corps Base Camp 

Pendleton, California. Pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969, as amended 

(42 United States Code §§ 4321-4370h), the USMC gives notice that an Environmental Impact 

Statement is not required.  

 

Under the Proposed Action, the existing potable water distribution pipeline from the 24 Area to 

the 20 and 21 Areas will be replaced with a new potable water distribution pipeline. Three 

existing booster pump stations will be replaced and upgraded. In addition, an existing elevated 

water tank will be demolished and replaced with a new tank. 

 

An online copy of the Final EA and FONSI can be found at: 

https://www.pendleton.marines.mil/Staff-Agencies/Environmental-Security/Document-

Library/Environmental-Planning-Documents/ 

Questions or comments on the Final EA should be submitted to: 

Marine Corps Installations West-Marine Corps Base Camp Pendleton 

Attn: Planning Branch, Environmental Security,  

Box 555008, Camp Pendleton, California 92055-5008 

Telephone (760) 725-4512. 
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